
 

 

Implementation of the ATA Carnet system in Vietnam as of 1 May 2022 

We are pleased to share that the  
ATA Carnet system will be implemented in Vietnam as of 1 May 2022. 
On 22 November 2021, the Viet Nam Chamber of Commerce and Industry (VCCI) was approved  
admission into the Guarantee Chain by the WCF General Council upon recommendation of 
WATAC earlier that same day.  
Due to training and preparations needed by VCCI and Vietnamese Customs, actual operations will  
commence on 1 May 2022. 

  

 


